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Dear Parents and Carers  
 
Invitation to Tudor Grange Samworth Academy Open Evening  
 
I am delighted to extend an invitation to you and your children to our Open Evening on Thursday 14th 
September 2023 from 5:30 to 7.00pm. Our Open Evening is the perfect opportunity for your child to 
explore the vibrant atmosphere of our school.  
 
Throughout the evening, our teachers and pupils will be on hand to showcase our facilities, which are 
designed to enrich the learning experience and opportunities of our pupils. You will have the chance 
to tour our classrooms, science laboratories, sports facilities, fitness gym, ICT suites and the library, 
witnessing first-hand the dynamic environment in which our pupils thrive. You will also be able to 
learn more about our extracurricular activities, our mentoring programmes and SEND support. 
 
We have organised interactive activities in various subjects, allowing your child to experience the 
breadth of our curriculum. From science experiments to performances by our talented pupils and an 
opportunity to sample the food in our state-of-art food classrooms. I will give a presentation at 5:45pm 
and again at 6:45pm in the main hall on the evening. In advance of the evening,  
 
Admissions  
As you will probably know already, the school remains highly oversubscribed and will admit no more 
than 120 pupils in 2024. All applications must be made via Leicester City Council by the deadline of 
31st October 2023. The admissions criteria is available on our website.  
 
Access to the school  
There will be limited parking available on the school site, but the majority of visitors will be required 
to park on Trenant Road or one of the adjoining roads. We strongly advise that visitors who live locally 
to the school take the opportunity to walk for the sake of ease. Furthermore, we advise parents who 
are driving to leave extra time as there is likely to be significant congestion on this evening.  
 
In the meantime, our website is a great place to start, and you will find an exciting video of a day in 
the life of a TGSA pupil. I hope this gives you an insight into life at Tudor Grange Samworth Academy 
before we meet on Thursday 14th September.   
 
Yours sincerely,  
 

 
Aiden Bannon  
Principal  
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